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HERITAGE HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
COUNTY OF DOUGLAS, COLORADO

	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN for the Heritage Hills Metropolitan District.  The Special Meeting scheduled for 3:00 P.M., on Friday, August 25, 2017, at 9201 Heritage Hills Parkway, in Lone Tree, Colorado, has been canceled.  

HERITAGE HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
				DOUGLAS COUNTY, COLORADO

					By: /s/   Denise Denslow		                  
					      District Manager


